
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, 28 March 2024 
  
Dear Growers, 

• We have locked in our pre-season Burdekin crop estimate, for milling, at 
8.47 million tonnes. 

• We will begin consultations with Burdekin grower representatives about the 
season start date in early April.  

• Your field book, harvest equity report and farm maps will be available on 
GrowerWeb today. 

Best regards  
   
JOHN TAIT 
Burdekin Cane Supply Manager  

 

 

 

  

 

Copyright © 2024 Wilmar Sugar Australia, All rights reserved. 

You are receiving this email because you are a valued stakeholder of Wilmar Sugar Australia. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

Wilmar Sugar Australia 

Level 1 

5-21 Denham Street 

Townsville, QLD 4810  

Australia 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences  

 

 

https://wilmarsugar-anz.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9770db128b993e829bb4c6d75&id=b8c3f251cd&e=eb9fcce51f
https://wilmarsugar-anz.us9.list-manage.com/vcard?u=9770db128b993e829bb4c6d75&id=278f6a99b9
https://wilmarsugar-anz.us9.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=9770db128b993e829bb4c6d75&id=278f6a99b9&t=b&e=eb9fcce51f&c=ed60603168
https://wilmarsugar-anz.us9.list-manage.com/profile?u=9770db128b993e829bb4c6d75&id=278f6a99b9&e=eb9fcce51f&c=ed60603168

